
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 

General Membership Meeting 

June 13, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order by President Jerry Crider with roll call of officers. 

Minutes from the May 9th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Officer/Committee reports 

Treasurers report                    General Fund            $49,465.14 

                                                Fundraiser Fund       $173,124.68 

M-S_P 

At this time 5200 tickets have been turned for the June Drawing. 

 

Trap - currently in first place in the league. They have been getting a few new members. 

The Nora Ross clinic was a success and had a profit of $725. 

A base coat of paint has been applied to the trap building. 

 

Black Powder-They will be having a super shoot this weekend June 17th. 

 

Groundhog-April they had 24 shooters and May had 31 shooters. 

They have a balance of $1304.31 in their account. 

 

NRA- had a Basic Pistol Class on May 27 with two passing the course. 

 

Get you June drawing tickets in as soon as possible. Preferably before 11:30 on the day of the drawing. 

Make sure the name and phone number on the tickets are ledge able. 

 

Old Business 

 

New Business  -The walk in cooler has been repaired the compressor was shot and the Freon had run 

out.  The cost to repair it was $7631.00. It needed a whole new unit. There was not a board approval for 

the repair. Jerry, Jarrid and Bill made the decision because it had to be done before the June Drawing. 

 

Donate $1000.00 to Shippensburg EMS.  M-S-P 

 

Benches at the front of the building are worn out and need to be replaced. Bob checked on prices from 

Air Hill Furniture. It will cost approximately  $600 for each 5 foot bench. 

It was M-S-P to order 2 five foot benches of composite material. 

 

June drawing- The tents need to spaced further apart for foot traffic. 

14 portable potties have been ordered and some will be marked women only. 

In case of an emergency someone will be needed to be at the gate and then open the fence for them. 

Wednesday June 21st help will be needed to set up the fences.   

Will need help on June 23rd at 8am. to start loading the cooler.   

Set up will start at 8am on June 24th.   

All help will be appreciated. 

Tickets will be accepted on June 23rd until 6pm. 

 



Andy stated that he is planning to holding a Basic Pistol Class, Concealed Carry Class and a situation 

awareness class later this year.  Dates to be decided. 

 

The Pennsylvania Trapper Association will be holding an event at the Shippensburg fair grounds this 

weekend.  (June 17th).   

 

M-S-P to adjourn. 

 

 


